

From: Theresa Molle <

Sent: Saturday, May 18, 2019 8:44 AM

To: nathan.mcmillan@pc.ola.org; lafrate, Marilyn Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca;

michael.tibolloco@pc.ola.org; doug.fordco@pc.ola.org; kara@kara-inc.ca

Subject: Housing Supply Action Plan

I am against the changes to the current LPAT system and I vote NO to the new proposed legislation called Housing Supply Action Plan. The provincial government must stop the Housing Supply Action Plan legislation now. The public deserves to be heard and it is your responsibility to ensure that we are heard.

This province is a democracy whereby all participants must be acknowledged and the environment respected; and, the decisions rendered a benefit to all.

Theresa Molle.

Sent from my iPad